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Editor's Corner 

The ability to create and carry forward the publication of MOSQUITO 
SYSTEMATICS has in great measure been due to the administrative support 
given my position as head of the Department of Entomology, North Carolina 
State University. This support will terminate with my retirement on June 
30, 1980. Because of this, I am transferring the editorship of MOSQUITO 
SYSTEMATICS to Dr. Lewis T. Nielsen on January 1, 1980. Dr. Nielsen, a 
recent president of the American Mosquito Control Association and an out- 
standing student of mosquito taxonomy and biology, is a member of the Bio- 
logy Division, University of Utah, Salt Lake City, Utah. He has both the 
zeal and the administrative support necessary to carry on this effort and 
we are very fortunate in being able to get his services. 

It is hoped that the fine support given me over the years by readers 
and authors alike will also be accorded Dr. Nielsen. 




